
 
 
 
 

Statement from New Jersey Gasoline and C-Store Association Executive Director Sal Risalvato in 
response to today’s Monmouth University poll: 

 
We're gratified that the highly regarded Monmouth University Poll asked the right question, unlike the 
previous Rutgers/Eagleton poll whose results on this issue were misleading. The Monmouth poll mirrors 
our own internal polling that shows the majority of New Jerseyans support self-serve gas as long as the 
option of full-service remains, which was always part of the recently introduced legislation. We hope this 
poll helps lawmakers better understand that New Jerseyans do support-self serve and we urge them to 
begin acting on the legislation in the coming weeks. 
 


